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• Summer learning is underway at Lincoln Elementary School - Learning does not stop at 
Lincoln when summer time comes.  We are offering a multitude of summer learning 
opportunities for our students this summer:  

• June 3rd  – June 14th – Intermediate Summer Learning – Ninja Warrior Camp   
• June 3rd  – July 3rd - 21st Century Summer Learning Program  
• July 29th – August 3rd   – Chess Camp Week  
• July 8th – August 1st - Me and My School – (incoming kindergarten students)   

 
• Several LES teachers are taking part in learning opportunities this summer. Including:  

 Kagan Strategies – Day #2 
 The Behavior Institute in Louisville  
 Art in Math – week in July 

 
• Our 3rd Annual LES Last Day Picnic was a huge success!  We had over 35 volunteers and 

donors support this fun day for our students, and we were thrilled that we were able to 
host the day outside again this year! This event is made possible by the support of the 
PTC and LES teachers and staff. WE LOVE LES!  

 
• The SBDM council and school administration have been busy hiring new staff members 

for the 2019 – 2020 school year.  We have a majority of the positions filled and are 
working to get newly opened positions filled with additional energetic teachers who 
want to join our team.   
 
 

 


